
 

 

29-9-23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As September draws to a close it provides an opportunity to look back at the fantastic start our children 

have made to the new school year. Classes have settled well, children are producing some impressive work 

and gathering together for assemblies has been wonderful. Thank you to everyone involved as it is so 

important to set out our expectations and start term as we mean to go on. 

 

M53 Incident 

At the time of writing, details remain unclear but I wanted to take the opportunity to offer our heartfelt 

thoughts and prayers to anyone involved or affected by today’s accident on the motorway.  

 

Attendance 

I have recently met with the new Attendance Officer who has underlined the importance of working with 

families to help support higher attendance across school. Following the meeting it was made clear that 

there is now an increased likelihood of school having to issue fines for unauthorised attendance.  

 

Merit Assembly 

St. Bridget’s has been delighted to once again welcome parents and carers in for Friday Merit Assembly. It 

has been lovely to celebrate the hard work of our children with you and we look forward to these 

continuing throughout the school year. 

 

Curriculum Presentations 

Next week, we will be holding a series of curriculum presentations to inform you of what the children will 

cover this year. These will comprise of a presentation from each year group in a classroom after school. The 

presentations will be made available on the school website should you not be able to attend. 

Monday 2nd October: Year 3 & Year 4 (4pm) 

Tuesday 3rd October: Year 5 & Year 6 (4:30pm) 

Wednesday 4th October: Year 1 & Year 2 (4pm) 

 

Parents Evenings 

The first parents meeting of the year, focusing on the pastoral aspect of school, will take place on the week 

commencing Monday 16th October. They will take place online and further details on how to book an 

appointment with your child’s teacher will be sent in due course. 

  

 

 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
                   

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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Polite reminders 

• Car parking and drop off – Please can I remind you that it is really helpful if we can use Ludlow Lane as a 

one way.  Please see this link. 

• I have been contacted by concerned parents about some poor parking in the local area.  Please park 

with consideration of children and our neighbours. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 

https://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/school_parking/31393

